Zebra Crossings statement concerning COVID-19

As COVID vaccinations continue to roll out and state guidelines are easing up, we continue to assess how to best offer select programs in 2021. Zebra Crossings has responded by pivoting to virtual programs. We keep our primary focus on the health and well-being of all of the participants and staff in our communities and are monitoring the situation closely. 

As Zebra Crossings does not have its own facility, we are dependent on partnering with other camps or facilities. Most of these organizations are currently operating at maximum capacity due to safety guidelines. Other programs are often held in public places (such as State Parks), which currently limit our ability to ensure full safety guidelines to be implemented.
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In Person Programs:
· Day Programs: 
· We will start with small in person day programs in May 2021.
· Camp Spinnaker – residential asthma camp 
· We will not be able to hold camp this year. NH State guidelines for overnight camps include transportation, staffing, and testing requirements that are logistically complicated and cost prohibitive for a one-week program.

Please check our Program Calendar for upcoming programs and events as we are continuously adapting what we offer to meet the needs of our community. 
You may contact meg@zebra-crossings.org with questions or inquiries. 

Virtual Programs: 

We will continue to provide our youth and teens with a few opportunities to connect for online activities and conversations, while we continue to endure and stay focused on our mission for when we can reconvene in person. 

· Zebra Zoom (all ages)
· Asthma “Open Airways” Program (ages 10-12)


We encourage you to find more information through these trusted sources:
• The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
• The World Health Organization
• U.S. State Department Travel Information

We will continue to communicate with updates as they are available.
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